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Free annual Four Corners Air Quality Group meeting will 
focus on regional air and climate challenges 

In-person and online meeting taking place in Durango on November 7-8, 2023.  

DURANGO, C.O. — The Four Corners Air Quality Group is hosting its annual meeting on November 7 
and 8 at La Plata County Fairgrounds and Event Center. The meeting will be in-person with the option 
of participating virtually online. The meeting will offer updates on climate and air quality issues 
affecting the region. The first day will focus on climate actions and lessons learned. The second day will 
focus on air quality monitoring trends.  

Members of the public are invited and encouraged to participate in this free event. Meeting documents 
are available in the November 2023 “Meeting Documents” section of the Four Corners Air Quality 
Group homepage. Event and registration information is included in the event agenda.  

Originally convened as the “Four Corners Air Quality Task Force” over a decade ago, the group meets 
regularly to provide updates on air quality topics relevant to the region. The states of New Mexico and 
Colorado oversee the group with additional participating agencies including the Navajo Nation EPA; 
Southern Ute Indian Tribe’s Air Quality Program; U.S.  Environmental Protection Agency; U.S. 
Department of the Interior, Bureau of Land Management and National Park Service; U.S. Department of 
Agriculture, Forest Service; the U.S. Department of Energy; and the state of Utah. 

For more information about the upcoming meeting, contact Megan McCarthy at 
megan.mccarthy@state.co.us. 

###  
 

NMED does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, disability, age or sex in the administration of its programs or activities, 
as required by applicable laws and regulations.  NMED is responsible for coordination of compliance efforts and receipt of inquiries concerning 

non-discrimination requirements implemented by 40 C.F.R. Parts 5 and 7, including Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended; Section 
504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973; the Age Discrimination Act of 1975, Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972, and Section 13 of the 
Federal Water Pollution Control Act Amendments of 1972. If you have any questions about this notice or any of NMED’s non-discrimination 

programs, policies or procedures, you may contact: Kate Cardenas, Non-Discrimination Coordinator | NMED |1190 St. Francis Dr., Suite N4050 
| P.O. Box 5469 | Santa Fe, NM 87502 or (505) 827-2855 or nd.coordinator@env.nm.gov. If you believe that you have been discriminated against 

with respect to a NMED program or activity, you may contact the Non-Discrimination Coordinator. 
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